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Comments: To the U.S.Forest Service:

This is regarding the Pine Creek Forest Restoration Project. PLEASE stop the proposed shelterwood harvests.
Please, just leave it alone and instead, manage for early seral habitat and oak regeneration. Man has touched
nearly every part of our country. Some areas should be preserved as they are for current and future generations.
Please... do not harvest from these beautiful areas. Thank you! John Lott



